Baldwin & Franklin Architects Inc.

167 Richmond Street East

Toronto, Canada M5A 1N9

Telephone (416) 364-4521 Facsimile (416) 364-9522

E-Mail

bfarch@bfarch.com

Date

July 29, 2921

From

Joe Iozzo - Baldwin & Franklin Architect Inc.

To

Committee of Adjustment - City of Brampton att: Jeanie Myers

Re

65 - 75 Braydon Blvd. Committee of Adjustment - A 2021-0151

Request for Deferral for August 3, 2021 Hearing Date

Regarding the above noted project file, we request a deferral from Committee of Adjustment for the August 3, 2021 hearing date. We have received and reviewed the City's Planners Report from Francois Hemon-Morn eau received July 29, and would like time to make amendments to the site plan that would support the City's comments regarding the inclusion of a loading space. Thank you for your consideration regarding our request.

Memorandum

Sincerely,

Joe Iozzo Baldwin & Franklin Architects Inc.

Francois Hemon-Morneau - Planner City of Brampton Sweedan Sandhar - 2479546 Ontario Ltd.